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Statement by Senator Dale Kooyenga on the Legislative Fiscal Bureau’s Revised Revenue Projections 

 

“Today’s announcement by the Legislative Fiscal Bureau on the revised revenue projections shows 

that our conservative policies are working. It’s important to return a portion of the excess revenue to 

Wisconsin’s hardworking taxpayers, families and businesses. We’ll keep fighting for pro-growth 

reforms, which have been a significant catalyst for our continuously improving revenue and fiscal 

solvency.” 
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